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18 July 2022, 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
It has been such a pleasure and relief to return to an almost normal school day this term.   
 
It’s been a year of challenges and I am grateful to the support of parents and carers as we 
navigated the pandemic and am extremely proud of how the children have adapted and 
demonstrated their resilience through this period of change as we adjusted back to normal 
school life.   
 
Our School Leaders, Teachers, TAs, school, office and central staff continue to work 
tirelessly and I am very thankful for the expertise and enthusiasm they bring to their role 
each and every day.   
 
I wish all our Year 6 pupils a successful onward journey as they head off to High School, it 
can be a very daunting but exciting time and hope the summer brings time to have some fun 
and relaxation before their next challenge, which I’m sure they will embrace. 
  
We look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Monday 5th September and wish 
you all a lovely summer break. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Andrew Aalders-Dunthorne 

CEO & Principal 
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